
 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 

Greater Ozaukee Washington Bowling 
Association (GROWBA) 

 

Has position openings for a  
 

PPrreessiiddeenntt  &&    
((22))  DDiirreeccttoorrss 

 
This volunteer position is a three year term. Duties include understanding USBC rules, 

attend committee meetings (~monthly), serve as an association contact, strive to present 
themselves as professional in the bowling community, promote the game of bowling 

through good sportsmanship, youth development and tournaments, GROWBA 
tournaments, GROWBA fundraisers, and perform any other duties assigned by the 

GROWBA Board to promote the betterment of bowling in the GROWBA. 
 

 If you are interested in putting your name in for nomination, please see our nominating 
committee volunteers – Craig Verran or Scott Wilterdink - or any member of the GROWBA 
(Tony Coffey, Jody Stolarcyzk, Phil Schmeling, Dennis Hubert, Steve Weber, Nick Marx or 

Nick Doyle).  
 

We look forward to hearing from You!!
 

Nominations and voting will happen at the 
Annual Meeting (Spring 2025) 

 
 

 
 
 
 


